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Audra Eidem Heinze to Discuss
Document Request Responses for
Strafford Webinar

July 1, 2021

Banner Witcoff attorney Audra Eidem Heinze will discuss document request responses
under Federal Rules of Civil Procedure (FCRP) Rules 34 and 26 for an upcoming Strafford
webinar.

The webinar will take place on July 1from 1-2:30 p.m. ET. Audra and the panel will examine
challenges in responding to document requests under FRCP 26 and 34 and explore
solutions to discovery problems, including overbroad requests, privilege, and ways to
restrict responses. The panel will also discuss the impact of timing and resources in
consideration of remote working.

Click here for more information or to register for the webinar.

https://bannerwitcoff.com
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